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To:                                   National Planning Framework
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Follow Up Flag:              Follow up
Flag Status:                     Flagged
 
Sir / Madam,

 

In response to your request for the public's opinion on what Ireland should look like in 2040, I would like to

make the following comments.

 

1) Too much of rural Ireland's landscape has been destroyed by the influx of Industrial Sized Wind Turbines.

These Turbines keep getting larger and larger and they are being developed in large wind farms that is

destroying the beauty of our landscape. Also, people who are living close to these Turbines are suffering from

Noise and Flicker effect and in some cases people have been pushed out of their homes due to the side effect
of these Turbines. PLEASE PLEASE pass new Wind Energy Guidelines that protect our Citizens, our

landscape and lets make sure all future Wind Farms are developed Off Shore. The Ministers have

acknowledged this problem so what is taking them so long to produce new guidelines to fix it?? 
 

2) Industry needs to be better allocated throughout the Country. Dublin traffic is becoming unbearable with

many people commuting for over an hour to get to work. The Government needs to incentivise Companies to

be based in Area's outside of the main Hub in Dublin. Satellite towns such as Balbriggan, Swords, Drogheda,

Dundalk just to mention a few should be pushed for more commercial activity.

 
3) The city of Dublin, and most towns outside of Dublin need a better police presence. Protecting the citizens

of this country and the tourists that visit it should be a priority of the Government, Recently I walked down

O'Connell Street at 10pm at night and I felt unsafe. In most other major cities there is a police presence to

make people feel safe and also to deter crime. 
 

4) We also need to invest more in our Hospitals and general Health Care. I have witnessed family members

lying on trolleys in hallways for more than one day because the there are no hospital beds. We cannot be a

progressive Country and a place where people want to live if we tolerate a third world health care system.

This needs to be fixed ASAP as this problem has went on way too long.

 

Thank you for considering my above thoughts, 

 

Kind Regards
 

Stuart Skelly. 

 

 

On Mon, Mar 20, 2017 at 9:33 AM, National Planning Framework <npf@housing.gov.ie> wrote:
A Chara,
 
 
Thank you for your notification regarding your submissions, we will be accepting submissions until Noon
on Friday 31st March.

mailto:npf@housing.gov.ie


 
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
 
 
 
 
National Planning Framework,
Department of Housing, Planning,
Community and Local Government
Custom House
Dublin 1
 
 
From: stu skelly [mailto  
Sent: 16 March 2017 21:23
To: National Planning Framework
Subject: Irelands 2040 Plan

 

Please be advised that I will be making a submission before the deadline date of March 31st, as it relates to
Irelands 2040 plan.

 
Stuart Skelly. 
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